MINUTES OF THE TRI COUNTY MEETING


October 13, 2009

President Jerry called the meeting to order at 7:30 PM at Riverton Swim Club.

Minutes were approved as written.  Jerry commented that he was satisfied with Fox Hollow as a site for the 2010 Championship Meet.  He also thanked Whitman Square and Westwood for a terrific job in hosting Tri-County 2009.
Treasurer’s Report - Steve
· Steve read the treasurer’s report
· The beginning balance is $6,649.88  
· Total deposits were $34,082.00

· Bills paid were $32,936.16

· After bills paid our ending balance is $7,795.72
· Steve thanked John and Colin for their help.  They worked hard to control costs. 
Computer – Joe Crick
· Joe gave out envelopes regarding computer entries and explained what was in the packet.
Swimming Coordinator – David Katz
· Dave Katz was not available to report.
Championship Meet - Colin
· Colin thanked everyone for their help.
· John also thanked everyone, especially Pheasant Run, for their help.

· A special thank you was given to Burt German for sticking around in the rain.
· Cliff from Fox Hollow reported on the 2010 Championship Meet saying that all committees are in place and they are off and running.  

Old Business – none to report
New Business
· Bob Taffet proposed a rule change concerning qualifying times for Tri-County.
· Irene Binz requested that all B Meet requests be emailed to her by December 1.  As of December 13, 2009 she has received ONLY 7 requests  Please get them in to her email at star.gazer12@verizon.net)

Next meeting:   January 13, 2010 at 7:30 P.M. at Riverton Swim Club
Jerry adjourned meeting at 8:00 PM. 
Respectfully submitted, 

Irene Binz, Secretary
